
From: Bryna Godar <bryna.godar@wisc.edu> 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 2:47 PM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
 
Subject: Automatic reply: PRIMARY-SOURCE, DOCUMENTARY EVIDENCE: "to 

advance research and dialogue" on New York State "democracy, 
government institutions, and public law" 

 
Thank you for your email. I will be out of the office until Monday, February 3, and will not 
have access to email during this time. If your email requires a response before then, please 
reach out to the State Democracy Research Initiative's Executive Director, Bree Grossi 
Wilde, at bgwilde@wisc.edu. Otherwise, I will respond to your email the week of my return. 
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